
 

 

 Issue 15 - Week of SEPTEMBER 17th 2018

 

Tēna Koutou to all of our 

parents, caregivers and 

whānau. 

 

This week we would like to 

welcome Loise and Solomone 

Tuitupou and their family to our 

school community. Solomone is 

in Rm 11 and Loise is in Rm 8.  

 

We also welcome back Ms Isla Cameron (R19) and Ms Margaret Fonua (R15), 1st Year 

Student Teachers from the University of Auckland who will be working with us for the next 

four weeks. 

 

Gumboots and Umbrellas Walk to School Day 

     
Meet the Teachers and Walk to School 

 

When:​ Friday 21st September 

Time:​ Meet between 8:00 - 8:15 am 

Where:​ Select one of the meeting places on the map below. 

What to wear:​ You can wear your gumboots and bring an umbrella.  
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Regards, 

 

Lorene Hurd  

Principal 

  

 

 

 

Highlights from Tongan Language Week 2018 at SNS 

Ball skills with ​Latiume Fosita,  

Tongan National Rugby Team 

Artefacts on display in the library 
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Children and staff in traditional clothing Otai Tasting  

   

Traditional Storytelling Miss Heilala and the Senior Syndicate  

 

 
 

 

Dates to Note 

 

Monday 17th September 

School photos today. Please note that you will 

be able to order photos online with a unique 

photo shoot key that will be given to your child 

in a few weeks time. 

 

Monday 24th September 

Calendar orders can be made online from this 

date. Further information to follow. 

 

Tuesday 25th September 

PTA meeting in the staffroom. All welcome. 

 

Friday 28th September  

PTA Sausage Sizzle to be held. 

Last day of Term 3. School finishes at the 

usual time of 3:00 pm. 

 

Inter School Cross Country 

Year 6 boys: 1st place - Niki Tomoda 

 

 

Year 4 boys: 1st, 2nd & 3rd placings - Will  

Thornley, Ezana Leykune, Noah Eli 
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Māori Kupu/te Reringa Kōrero 

Māori Word/Phrase of the 

Week 

 

  

Kākahu moe = pyjamas/nightwear 

 

 

Kuhuna ō kākahu moe 

Put your pyjamas on 

 

 

  

 

UPDATE FROM PTA 

 

Yummy Sticker Promotion: ​Yummy Sticker 

sheets are due in this Friday. Please hand your 

sheets to the office this week. The more stickers 

we collect, the more sports equipment we get 

for our school. 

 

Calendar Art:​ Information re ordering of 

calendars online will be sent home later this 

week. 

 

Stuck on You​: Personalised name tags 

www.stuckonyou.nz/affiliate/fundraiser/SNFT  

Use Promo code SNFT to earn dollars for our 

school. 

 

Like us on Facebook: ​Click on the link below 

to access our Facebook page  

www.facebook.com/sunnybraenormalschool 

 

Celebrate Success at Sunnybrae 

 

Sunnybrae​ ​Cross Country Race Results: 

1st 2nd 3rd 

Year 6 boys Niki Tomoda       Thomas Jones    Kieran Weaver 

Year 6 girls Cheyenne Ashton         Laura Li    Willow Eli 

Year 5 boys Brayden Fitzgerald       Senna Kishimoto    Jesda Hong 

Year 5 girls          Renee Panui       Sina Keeling    Annabel Lien 

Year 4 boys Will Thornley       Noah Eli    Korban McKinlay 

Year 4 girls Sophia Railton       Ella Cruickshank    Molly Farrant 

Year 3 boys Dominic Emms       Joash Murray    Zeno Fang 

Year 3 girls Ivy Hu       Kate Bloem    Mika Delowe 

 

Swimming​: Congratulations to​ Joseph Shin ​for winning the 10 year old Boys Champion  

Cup from North Shore Swimming Club. 1st place: 50m Breaststroke, 2nd place: 50m  

Backstroke, and 3rd place: Boys 100m Breaststroke. 

 

 

 

Mathematics​: Congratulations to​ ​our recent​ Math-a-thon Prizewinners​: Molly  

Farrant, Jaimee Hoani, Dante Fetuani and Roman Halliday. 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 

● AUT Holiday Sports Programme​ October 1 - 12 Caters for children 5-12 

years. Cost $45.00 daily/ $200 weekly. Call: (09) 921 9747  

Email: ​holiday.programme@aut.ac.nz​       Website: gym.aut.ac.nz/kids. 

● Little Ninja ​Term 3 Holiday Programme. Great innovative lessons in store for 

your kids. Starts 1 October 2018 ​www.littleninja.co.nz​ email: 

office@littleninja.co.nz​ Ph:(09) 418 3178. 

● Badminton North Harbou​r is running an after school programme in Term 4 

for children aged 7 - 17 years. Held on Bond Crescent, Forrest Hill starting 

16th October, every Tuesday and Thursday. For further information phone 410 

6941 or visit ​www.bnh.org.nz​. 
● Youthtown​ runs holiday programmes and after-school programmes at several 

different locations, including a few on the North Shore. For further information 

please visit ​www.youthtown.org.nz​ or phone 0800 004 566. 

● Auckland Chinese Association is running a​ Moon Festival ​event at Westlake 

Boys High School Auditorium on Saturday 29th September from 1:00 - 3:30 

pm.  All are welcome. 

● Tennis Coaching​ at Sunnybrae - all abilities welcome. Monday lunchtimes in 

the school hall from 12:40 pm -1:20 pm. $70 for 7 lessons. Term 4, starting 

Week 3 29 October - 10 December 2018. Book online at kiwitennis.co.nz. 

● Northcote Softball Club​ Presents FREE Skills Have a Go Days! Sunday 16th 

September and Sunday 7th October 10am - 12 noon Rosedale Park, Albany 

021 1241689 ​northcotesoftball@gmail.com​ ​www.sporty.co.nz/northcotesoftball  

● Grasshopper Soccer North Shore -​ Call now for a free trial 027 567 0828 

Term 4 20th October 2018 Program. Several different locations on the shore. 

For further information email: ​northshore@grasshoppersoccer.co.nz 

● Kelly Sports Holiday programme available. Check the details on 

www.kellysport.co.nz​ or contact Felicia on 022 533 5420. 

● The Composer is Dead​ - this is a lively and interactive way for the whole family 

to learn more about the instruments of the orchestra as the Inspector 

interrogates each section of the orchestra. Being held at Bruce Mason Centre, 

Takapuna on 6th October at 2:00 pm and 4:00 pm. Book at 

ticketmaster.co.nz, phone 0800 111 999. 

 

 

 

Pupuke Community of Learning 
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